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Shawna Senko

From: mercerdm@gtlaw.com
Sent: Wednesday, April 02, 2014 2:28 PM
To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us
Cc: rpardy@summit-broadband.com; ahaas@summit-broadband.com; 

finkelsteina@gtlaw.com; irvingh@gtlaw.com; BRECHERM@gtlaw.com
Subject: Transfer of CLEC Certificate from U.S. Metropolitan Telecom to Summit Broadband
Attachments: Letter to Florida PSC.pdf

The attached letter is being filed on behalf of Orlando telephone Company, Inc. d/b/a Summit Broadband.  The 
letter advises the Commission that the CLEC Certificate issued to U.S. Metropolitan Telecom, LLC has been 
transferred to Summit Broadband.  The letter consists of one page.  Please contact me if you have any 
questions regarding this submission. 

Sincerely, 

Debra McGuire Mercer 

Debra McGuire Mercer
Of Counsel  
Greenberg Traurig, LLP | 2101 L Street N.W. | Washington, D.C. 20037 
Tel 202.331.3194 | Fax 202.261.0194 | Cell 703.963.2919
mercerdm@gtlaw.com | www.gtlaw.com

 

 
 

If you are not an intended recipient of confidential and privileged information in this email, please delete it, 
notify us immediately at postmaster@gtlaw.com, and do not use or disseminate such information. Pursuant to 
IRS Circular 230, any tax advice in this email may not be used to avoid tax penalties or to promote, market or 
recommend any matter herein. 
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April 2, 2014 

 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Director 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
 

Re: Notice of Transfer of CLEC Certificate 
 
Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

In accordance with Section 364.33 of the Florida Statutes, Orlando Telephone 
Company, Inc. d/b/a Summit Broadband (TJ038) (“Summit Broadband”) notifies the 
Commission that CLEC Certificate No. TX907, formerly held by U.S. Metropolitan 
Telecom, LLC (“U.S. Metropolitan”), was transferred to Summit Broadband on February 
6, 2014.  The transfer of CLEC Certificate No. TX907 occurred as part of a transaction in 
which U.S. Metropolitan was acquired by and merged with Summit Broadband.  As a 
result, service previously provided by U.S. Metropolitan is being provided by Summit 
Broadband.  Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this issue.   

 
 Sincerely, 
 
 s/Richard Pardy 
 

CEO & President, Summit Broadband 
 

Main Office: 4558 35th Street, Orlando, FL 32811  Phone: 407‐996‐8900 

Southwest Office: 24017 Production Circle, Bonita Springs, FL 34135  Phone: 239‐444‐0400  www.summit‐broadband.com 




